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CELEBRATING NEURODIVERSITY

This term, Mrs Merrington led whole College assemblies to celebrate neurodiversity. Students were engaged and 
enjoyed the opportunity to learn more about the topic.

SUMMER ACTIVITIES

The Aiming High service supports children and young people with SEND with social opportunities, activities and 
groups. Full details of regular opportunities can be found on the Local Offer and during the summer there will be 
a trip to Wicksteed Park, watersports at Rutland Water and a music gig at Greetham community centre. The team 
also supports siblings who are considered young carers via a group called TOFU.

Please contact Lesley, Jo or Laura on aiminghigh@rutland.gov.uk for more information or to join an activity.

CATMOSE CHALLENGE

Well done to all those students who have completed the Catmose Challenge! 

More information for this can be found on the College website or by contacting your child’s key worker. 

https://www.rutland.gov.uk/rutland-information-service/send-local-offer/aiming-high
https://www.rutland.gov.uk/children-young-people-families/services-young-people/young-carers
mailto:aiminghigh%40rutland.gov.uk?subject=
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PARENT AND CARER VOICE 

We value your regular communication through your child’s keyworker. Please remember if you have a question 
relating to a specific subject, please contact the class teacher in the first instance as they will be able to provide 
you with the information needed.

DSP SUNFLOWERS 

Mrs Toth has arranged for all students in the DSP to plant sunflowers as part of a biology project and to promote 
responsibility for living things. Each student has their own plant and are responsible for taking care of the plants 
needs each school day. There will be a competition at the end of the term to see which is most taken care of and 
the students will be taking their plants home at the end of term.

PHOTO OF THE WEEK! SUMMER TERM EDITION 

Each week, the SEND team share a photo to celebrate the success of our students. This term, we have chosen to 
share the two images below to showcase these amazing bakes which our students have created:
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EXTRACURRICULAR, TRIPS AND VISITS

We are incredibly proud of the wealth of opportunities available to our students. This term, a large number of 
SEND students were able to access a number of trips and residentials.

Particular highlights include the year 8 Yorkshire residential, Burghley House day trip and the archery Elective


